
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CATHOLIC PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS 
www.basildoncatholics.org  01268 281732 

 
 

 

 
 

 

The Parish Office is located at Holy Trinity and is open  
Tuesday to Friday 9am-2pm 

Our churches are: 
St Basil the Great, Luncies Road, Pitsea SS14 1SD 

Holy Trinity, 71 Wickhay, Basildon SS15 5AD 
St Therese of Lisieux, Florence Way, Laindon SS16 6AJ 

 

We are twinned with the Parish of Embalenhle, South Africa 

   Sunday 3rd March 2024     Sunday 10th March 2024  

     Third Sunday of Lent    Fourth Sunday of Lent  
         

The Sunday Readings are from Year B in the Lectionary. The Weekday Readings are from Year II. 

 

Easily find us online 
 

Website: basildoncatholics.org 
 

YouTube 
‘Our Lady and All Saints Catholic Parish’ 

 

Facebook 
‘Our-Lady All-Saints Parish’ 

 

 @BasCathOLAS 

 

We are accredited by the Fairtrade Foundation as a Fairtrade Parish 

 

From Fr Sabu… 
 

Lent is a season that calls us to renewal. Through true repentance of one’s wrongdoings 
and through acts of penance each one of us take an extra effort to renew our life, bearing 
in mind that Christ came to this world to save me through his suffering, death and 
resurrection. During Lent and Advent, the Church offers us the opportunity to receive the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation in a more prepared manner. If it has been a long time since 
you have received this sacrament, there is no need to be nervous! We participate in a 
reconciliation service together as a community. We then make our individual confession 
and receive our penance and absolution with a priest. You don’t need to memorise any 
words to receive Christ’s healing gift, though you are welcome to use the prayers set forth 
by the Church if that makes you more comfortable. Most importantly, remember that this 
is a sacrament of healing – it is not to cause shame, but to help you openly receive God’s 
sacramental grace. 
 

Bishop David M. O'Connell, C.M. said in his article about sacrament of penance: 
“Someone can say, ‘I confess my sins only to God.’ Yes, you can say to God, ‘forgive me,’ 
and say your sins. But our sins are also against our brothers, against the Church. This is 
why it is necessary to ask forgiveness of the Church and of our brothers, in the person of 
the priest. Forgiveness is not something we can give ourselves. One asks forgiveness, one 
asks it of another person, and in confession, we ask forgiveness from Jesus. Forgiveness 
is not a result of our efforts but is a gift. It is a gift of the Holy Spirit who showers us with 
mercy and grace that pours forth unceasingly from the open heart of Christ crucified and 
risen.” 
 

Let us make the best use of our Lenten practices and prepare ourselves to meet him. Let 
us not be idle in our sinfulness, rather take up the call to repent and renew. May each 
opportunity that we receive to repent and renew ourselves not be missed. Let us receive 
the gift of God’s mercy always in our life. 
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Parish Mass Reps 
 

Saturday – 5pm – St Basil’s 
Mary-Catherine Bottjer 07761 087752 parishcouncil@basildoncatholics.org  
Lettie Bourke 07863 397016 lettie@basildoncatholics.org 
 

Sunday – 9am – St Therese 
Patrick Gomes 07976 580411 patrick@basildoncatholics.org 
Ruth Simon 07956 957041 ruth.simon@basildoncatholics.org 
Marie Lai 01268 543605 
 

Sunday – 10.30am – Holy Trinity 
Mari Heywood 07719 009760 mari@basildoncatholics.org 
 

Sunday – 12noon – St Basil’s 
Mary Sillett 07799 262286 mary@basildoncatholics.org 
John & Sandra Bourke    01268 729865    johnandsandra@basildoncatholics.org 
James Obrenyah 07950 706055 james.obrenyah@basildoncatholics.org 
 

Sunday – 6pm – Holy Trinity 
Mari Heywood 07719 009760 mari@basildoncatholics.org 
 

 

Follow on Twitter @BasCathOLAS 

 

 

Parish website 
 

www.basildoncatholics.org 

 

Parish Office  
 

01268 281732 

     

 Postal address   

 Parish House            

 Holy Trinity 
         71 Wickhay 
 Basildon  
 SS15 5AD 

Parish Pastoral Team 
 

Fr Sabu Pariyadan RCJ 01268 281732 
frsabupariyadan@brcdt.org 
 

Fr Saji Thomas RCJ 01268 281732 
frsajithomas@brcdt.org  
 

Sr Anne Spilberg  01268 554241 
anne@ursulinesistersbrentwood.org 
 

Parish Secretary  
Sarah White 01268 281732 
basildon@brcdt.org 
 

Parish Council Chair 
Mary-Catherine Bottjer c/o 01268 281732 
parishcouncil@basildoncatholics.org  
 

Parish MC & Youth Leader 
Ben Heywood 
ben.heywood@basildoncatholics.org 

To arrange a visit by a Eucharistic Minister with Holy Communion to a housebound parishioner contact 
Mari Heywood on 07719 009760.  
New to the Parish? Please fill in a Parish welcome form and your local Rep will contact you. 
To arrange visits to those in hospital, and for all administration enquiries, including newsletter items, 
please contact Sarah at the Parish Office. 

mailto:parishcouncil@basildoncatholics.org
mailto:lettie@basildoncatholics.org
mailto:patrick@basildoncatholics.org
mailto:ruth.simon@basildoncatholics.org
mailto:mari@basildoncatholics.org
mailto:mary@basildoncatholics.org
mailto:johnandsandra@basildoncatholics.org
mailto:james.obrenyah@basildoncatholics.org
mailto:mari@basildoncatholics.org
mailto:frsabupariyadan@brcdt.org
mailto:frsajithomas@brcdt.org
mailto:anne@ursulinesistersbrentwood.org
mailto:basildon@brcdt.org
mailto:parishcouncil@basildoncatholics.org
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Cabaret Night, 9th March at Holy Trinity Hall, 7pm for 7.30pm start – Cabaret night with singer 
Carly Ann, singing Wartime songs followed by 50/60s songs. Fish and Chips Supper included in 
the price of the tickets. Adults £12, Children £7. Tickets available after Mass or from any member 
of the social committee.  
 

Stations of the Cross – The season of Lent invites us to do penance for our shortcomings. You 
are invited to join in praying the stations of the cross, reflecting on the passion of our Lord Jesus 
Christ, on Fridays in Lent at 9.30am at St Basil’s, 10am at St Therese and 7pm at Holy Trinity. 
 

Reconciliation Service in Lent – To conclude the Lenten penance in a worthy manner and to 
prepare ourselves for Easter, we will have a reconciliation service at each of our churches. It will 
be a common penitential rite followed by individual confession and individual absolution. Please 
make use of one of the following dates:  
 

Thursday 21st March at 7pm at St Therese 
Friday 22nd March at 2pm at St Basil’s 
Tuesday 26th March at 6.45pm at Holy Trinity 

 

Brentwood Cathedral Lenten Talks – A series of four talks on the recent Synod on Synodality, 
which took place in Rome last October has been organised for the Holy Lenten season this year. 
The next two sessions are on 6th March and 13th March at Brentwood Cathedral at 7.30pm. 
This will be a wonderful opportunity to learn about the Synod on Synodality, and this invitation 
is open to the whole Diocese.  
 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Walsingham – Saturday 25th May. Join Bishop Alan and other parishes 
around the Diocese of Brentwood in Walsingham. We will celebrate Mass at the Basilica before 
walking the Holy Mile to the grounds of Walsingham Abbey to celebrate Vespers and 
Benediction on the site of the Holy House. If you would like to come, please add your name to 
the list at the back of each church by Sunday 31st March. 
 

Family Easter Panto Show, Saturday 13th April at 7pm at Holy Trinity Hall – Come and enjoy a 
funny interactive Easter show, with singalongs, for all the family. Tickets £5 per person. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Total Offertory Giving 
Sunday 11th February 2024: £1,596.49 
Sunday 18th February 2024: £1,619.17 

Thank you for your generosity. 
Brentwood Diocesan Trust Registered Charity No. 234092 

‘To become a priest or religious is not primarily our choice; it is our answer to a calling, a calling 
in love’ (Pope Francis). If you have ever felt this calling, however faint, and would like to find out 
more, you can contact COMPASS (Catholic Vocations Projects) www.compass-points.org.uk. If 
you would like to explore a vocation to the priesthood, email Fr Graham 
Smith frgjdsmith@gmail.com, or speak to Fr Sabu, Fr Saji, Sr Andrea or Sr Anne. 

http://www.compass-points.org.uk/
mailto:frgjdsmith@gmail.com
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Altar Serving at Easter – All servers are warmly encouraged to serve at any of our three churches 
this Easter, even if it’s not their usual church. Sign-up sheets will be made available in each 
sacristy with all the dates and times for the Easter Masses. Please note that some Masses at 
Holy Trinity require a practice beforehand, and this will be indicated to servers (they will not be 
able to serve at these Masses if they haven’t attended the practice). Any questions, please ask 
Fr Sabu, Fr Saji, Sr Andrea or Emily (Holy Trinity MC).  
 

Easter Collection – The collection at Easter is your personal offering to your Priests and – 
together with the Christmas collection – is their main income for the year. Fr Sabu and Fr Saji 
know that 2024 so far has been difficult for some parishioners, and they are very thankful for 
your kindness and support. If you currently donate via standing order mandate, you will have to 
do a separate one with the reference “Easter Collection”. If you are paying online or with QR 
codes, please make the reference “Easter Collection”. 
 

A Message from the Flower Arrangers at St Basil's – Parishioners and visitors are invited to 
write their prayers or dedications on the labels provided at the back of the church. These will be 
displayed on the sanctuary with the Easter flowers. 
 

Ask your MP to Support the Abortion Time Limit Reduction Amendment – Support an 
amendment to reduce our abortion time limit from 24 weeks to 22 weeks. Research indicates 
that a significant number of babies born at 22 or 23 weeks can survive outside the womb and 
are thriving, leaving a contradiction in our abortion law. Collect at postcard today from the back 
of the church and post it to your MP in support of this amendment. 
 

Parish Missio Volunteers Required for Holy Trinity and St Therese – Each church benefits from 
having a dedicated volunteer to take care of the Red Boxes. Missio is proud to be the Pope’s 
own charity for overseas mission. Volunteers look after the Red Box members in their church, 
ensuring that boxes are emptied, and have the full support of the Missio team who will support 
them and answer queries. Visit missio.org.uk for information. Please make yourself known to Fr 
Sabu or Fr Saji who will contact Missio for you. 
 

Bishop’s Certificate in Catechesis and Youth Ministry – This is an online course designed to be 
an entry level qualification to help in the ongoing formation of adults involved in sacramental 
preparation (First Holy Communion and/or Confirmation) or youth ministry in the Diocese. It 
includes the development of practical skills and the deepening of theological knowledge. For 
information or to register, email clairebailey@brcdt.org or visit https://bcys.net/bishops-cert/. 
 

How to Make a Financial Contribution to the Parish – Please see parish website for details. 
 

Car Parking at St Basil’s – We have had complaints from our neighbours regarding the 
irresponsible way in which cars are parked by those attending the 12noon Mass at St Basil’s. 
Please make sure you do not park on the pavement, double park or block people’s driveways. 
Please park sensibly, legally and with sensitivity for our neighbours. 
 

mailto:clairebailey@brcdt.org
https://bcys.net/bishops-cert/
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LiveSimply - Litter Picking 
 

Over two million pieces of litter are dropped every day in the UK. This pollution mars our natural 
landscapes and has a far-reaching negative impact on wildlife. Plastics, metals, glass and other 
materials can stay in the environment for thousands of years and cause never-ending problems 
for the creatures we work so hard to protect. 
 

To an unknowing animal, litter can be easily disguised as food. Plastics may cause choking, 
airway or stomach obstruction and lead to death. Tiny microplastics are also deadly as these 
build up in the bodies of our smaller creatures, impacting a whole host of animals as they pass 
through the food chain. The tiny plastics ruin our wildlife’s immune functions, genetics, lifespan, 
feeding habits and general health. It’s estimated that 99% of our seabird species will be ingesting 
plastics by 2050. 
 

Empty food jars and containers are deadly traps. Sharp objects like hard plastics, glass and 
metals scattered in the environment cause wounds. Keep Britain Tidy estimated that 2.9 million 
small mammals - like shrews, hedgehogs and voles - are dying each year after getting stuck in 
discarded bottles and cans.  
 

What can we do? We can recycle, reduce and re-use wherever possible. If throwing something 
away is unavoidable, reduce the impact on the environment by cutting through things like 
plastic loops or bands. Instead of releasing balloons or sky lanterns to mark special occasions, 
go for more wildlife-friendly choices like planting flowers or taking a memory walk somewhere 
meaningful. If you want to take a more active role, join a local litter picking group, attend 
organised events or sign up to the Essex Wildlife Trust’s Spring Pickers. The idea is that you 
collect at least five pieces of litter every day for ten days (9th-18th March). You can plot your 
picks on the map on the website: www.essexwt.org.uk/get-involved/campaign/spring-pickers. 
 

Baptism Enquiries – Those who wish to arrange baptisms for their child, please complete an 
Application for Baptism Form and return it to the Parish Office via basildon@brcdt.org. This can 
be downloaded from the parish website under the “Baptism” section.  
 

St Basil’s Choir – For more information about joining the choir and their practice hours, please 
contact Irene on 07940 987608, Tochi on 07944 515162 or Amaka on 07880 958078.  
 

Church Helpers – If you are interested in becoming a Eucharistic Minister or a Steward or would 
like to offer your assistance in any other way, please speak to Fr Sabu or Fr Saji. 
 

Children's Liturgy – We need more helpers for the children's liturgy at Holy Trinity on Sunday 
mornings. If interested, please email basildon@brcdt.org with your details.  
 

The Universe Catholic Weekly – Online and Print Edition Newspaper – In order to keep our high 
standard going and maintain a strong weekly Catholic voice at a time when it is much needed in 
the world, please consider taking out a subscription. Print Edition: 3mths £42/12mths £140. 
Digital subscription: 3mths £20/6mths £40/12mths £80. Contact the parish office to subscribe. 
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Apprenticeships at Walsingham House – Walsingham House are offering a two-year 
apprenticeship course in Youth Ministry and Chaplaincy (Yr13 school leavers). Participants will 
live and work at Walsingham House, running retreats for young people across the Diocese whilst 
studying with St Mary’s University, Twickenham. For details, email clairebailey@brcdt.org or 
visit the website www.bcys.net/apprenticeship-opportunity-at-walsingham-house/. 
 

Vocations Evening – The next “Enquirers’ Evening” for those considering or interested in a 
vocation to the priesthood is on Tuesday 5th March at Brentwood Cathedral. The speaker will 
be Deacon Frank Westcott. For information, contact Fr Mark Swires: vocprom@brcdt.org. 
 

BCYS Youth Mass – First Thursday of the Month, 6pm at Brentwood Cathedral. Beginning with 
pizza & refreshments with a workshop or speaker in the Parish Hall from 6pm, Youth Mass will 
then be celebrated in the Cathedral at 7.30pm. Absolutely everyone is welcome, please bring 
instruments, and sing, serve or read if you wish! No need to book.  
 

Escorted Tour to Westport, Knock and Co Mayo, 7th April. £899pps. Price includes flight, 10kg 
hold luggage, 5 nights in 4* Castlecourt Hotel, Westport with Dinner, Bed & Breakfast. Lunch on 
three days. All entertainment, excursions and transport included. Visit Knock, Galway City, 
Kylemore Abbey, Croagh Patrick and Ashford Castle. Single supplement on Enquiry. Contact 
Patricia or Natali on 01268 762278 or 07740 175557 or email knockpilgrimages@gmail.com.   
 

Beginning Experience is a special residential weekend programme for widowed, separated and 
divorced people, which helps participants with natural feelings of grief and loss. The next 
programme will be held on 12th-14th April in Brentwood. For details, please contact  Mary: 
0208 647 4760, Maura: 07795 498445, or email besouthofengland@gmail.com. 
 

Concert for St John Bosco Children’s Camp, Saturday 13th April, New Windmill Hall, 
Upminster, 7pm-9pm – Come and enjoy an exciting variety show of music and entertainment, 
to raise money for the camp, which provides holidays for over 100 children. Adult tickets £10; 
children £5. To book phone 07957 382592 or visit www.boscocamp.co.uk/events.  
 

Afternoon Tea at The Roslin Beach Hotel, Southend-on-Sea, Tuesday 23rd April at 1pm – The 
BCCS will be hosting this special Anniversary Afternoon Tea. Bishop Alan, BCCS President, will be 
attending as guest of honour. Tickets are £34pp and should be purchased before Monday 8th 
April direct from www.bccs.org.uk/get-involved/events/. Once you have purchased your 
tickets, please advise Julie of any special dietary requirements or seating requests by contacting 
her at jabbott@bccs.org.uk/07912 277413. Guests will be seated at tables of 12.  
 

Chaplaincy Volunteer Training Course – The NHS are running a 7-week Chaplaincy Volunteer 
Training Course, every Wednesday 1st May to 12th June from 10am-12pm. Please email 
mse.basildonchaplains@nhs.net or call 01268 524900 ext 3503 if you are interested or would 
like to know more. 
 

BCCS Anniversary Mass – You are warmly invited to attend our Anniversary Mass celebrated by 
Bishop Alan, on Friday 14th June at the Most Holy Redeemer, Billericay at 6pm. There will be 
light refreshments after Mass – email communications@bccs.org.uk if you wish to attend. 

mailto:clairebailey@brcdt.org
mailto:vocprom@brcdt.org
mailto:patricia@gotrouvaille.com
mailto:besouthofengland@gmail.com
http://www.boscocamp.co.uk/events
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.bccs.org.uk%2fget-involved%2fevents%2f&c=E,1,HG7WCRqNOVsTM6CffHdX4Rn-nNIL_D0qEVHnK8Op7D7FklgPfLvZ2DVVWo5oQIMwywCs1Dn0PISmECF4wdniYLjpBNQ8Z4vX-18_HBkxMwM,&typo=1
mailto:jabbott@bccs.org.uk
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Please pray for all those who have asked for prayer for particular needs and intentions: Shirley 
Batour, Maria Cecilia Carter, Victoria Carter, James Clapp, Margaret Clapp, Pat Cudbill, Sarah 
D’Lima, Joan Donovan, John Donovan, Melvin Francis, Amanda Gordon, Christine Harvey, Joan 
Hendricks, Bethany Howell, Mary Hull, Rod Hurley, Kathy O’Neill, John Pye, Brenda Smith, Maya 
Spiteri, Clive Wakeling, Andy Ward, Phil Wood, the patients in Basildon Hospital, the Mental 
Health Unit, St Luke’s Hospice & intentions on the Prayer Boards.  

 

************************ 
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Joan Rutherwood who died recently. Joan’s Requiem 
Mass will be held at Holy Trinity on Tuesday 5th March at 10am. May she Rest in Peace. 
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Joseph Cassar who died recently. Joseph’s Requiem 
Mass will be held at St Basil’s on Thursday 21st March at 10.30am. May he Rest in Peace. 

 

************************ 
 

Brentwood Diocesan Catholic School Vacancies – Current vacancies can be found at 
www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/departments/education/vacancies/school-vacancies. 
 

Housekeeper Vacancy, Ongar – The successful applicant will prepare meals for the Parish Priest 
and effectively manage the routine cleaning of the Presbytery. 6hpw. £10.90ph. Apply by 
sending a CV and covering letter (no longer than A4) to hr@brcdt.org. Closing Date: 15th March. 
 

Deputy Headteacher  Vacancy, St Peter's RC Primary School, Dagenham – Please contact Mrs 
Langan or Mrs Brown in the school office for an application pack or to arrange a school visit 
on 0208 270 6524 or email office@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk. Closing Date:18th March at 9am. 
 

************************ 
 

Rediscover Your Marriage – Retrouvaille has helped many couples find new hope, nourishment 
and growth in their marriage. There is no group therapy or group work. The next programme 
commences with a weekend in Welwyn Garden City on 14th-16th June. Call or text 07887 
296983 or 07973 380443, email retrouvailleukinfo@gmail.com or visit www.retrouvaille.org.uk. 
 

Diocesan Pilgrimage 2024, Friday 19th-Friday 26th July – Join Bishop Alan on the Diocesan 
Pilgrimage to Lourdes. Visit: www.tangney-tours.com/pilgrimages/lourdes/brentwood-lourdes 
to book. For further details, email Kathryn Young or Suzanne Reeves at Lourdes@brcdt.org. 
 

Volunteer at the St John Bosco Children’s Camp – 27th July to 3rd August. Help give 100 
children a holiday. Helpers must be 18+ and the Camp will arrange for a DBS check and 
appropriate training. For details on how to apply visit: www.boscocamp.co.uk.  
 

40 Years of Walsingham House Teams – 2024 marks 40 years of retreat teams at Walsingham 
House. There will be a celebration Mass with Bishop Alan on Saturday 31st August at 
Walsingham House at Abbotswick. More information to follow. 
 

A Day with Mary Pilgrimage to Italy, Wednesday 4th September to Thursday 12th September 
– For information, visit www.adaywithmary.org or email adwmary.uk@gmail.com. 

mailto:hr@brcdt.org
mailto:retrouvailleukinfo@gmail.com
http://www.retrouvaille.org.uk/
mailto:Lourdes@brcdt.org
http://www.boscocamp.co.uk/
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.adaywithmary.org&c=E,1,QoWYSth7FUSOJwrqhCBLcovd5vqaHDdV2DdYJDtSCJk-BqxHjWqV43BKyYlyZ08-xQNQm208QgRpBHyx3PqnQKa34Qi3E90fpnDInbwo0MEhkW8asxSs&typo=1
mailto:adwmary.uk@gmail.com
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Catholic Schools in Basildon 
 

St Teresa’s Catholic Primary School – Head: Mr Jacques Francis Bottjer 
Tel. 01268 553502 Web site – www.st-teresasrc.essex.sch.uk 

 

St Anne Line Infant School / Nursery – Head: Mrs Melanie Clayton 
Tel. 01268 524263  Web site – www.st-anneline-inf.essex.sch.uk 

 

St Anne Line Junior School – Head: Miss Nathalie Watson 
Tel. 01268 470444  Web site – www.st-anneline-jun.essex.sch.uk 

 

De La Salle School – Head: Mr Paul Norris 
Tel. 01268 281234  Web site – www.dlsbasildon.org 

 
Legion of Mary  

 

Every Tuesday at 11am at St Therese 
Every Thursday at 5pm at St Basil’s 

 
Knights of St Columba 

 

Meetings: Second Wednesday of every month  
at 8pm at Holy Trinity Hall 

 
First Saturday Devotions 

 

9am-10am at Holy Trinity with  
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, Rosary and Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 
Charismatic Prayer Group 

 

Every Sunday after the 12noon Mass at St Basil’s – all welcome 

 
Catholic Women’s Association 

 

Last Saturday of the month at 11am at St Basil’s. Contact: amaksy2002@yahoo.ca 

 
Eucharistic Adoration in Malayalam 

 

Every third Friday from 7pm to 10pm at Holy Trinity 

 
Syro-Malabar Rite Mass 

 

Every Saturday at Holy Trinity at 5pm. 
For further details, please email: maryimmaculatebasildon@gmail.com 

 

http://www.st-teresasrc.essex.sch.uk/
http://www.st-anneline-inf.essex.sch.uk/
http://www.st-anneline-jun.essex.sch.uk/
http://www.dlsbasildon.org/
mailto:amaksy2002@yahoo.ca
mailto:maryimmaculatebasildon@gmail.com
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Thank you to all our Sponsors… 

 

 
 
 
 

 

S&B Gardening 
 

Garden Maintenance, Lawns,  
Shrubs, Borders etc. 

 
Friendly efficient service 

 
Please call 07840 603698 

 
 T. Cribb & Sons 

Funeral Director 

& Carriage Master 

to The Diocese of 

Brentwood & 

Westminster 

Pitsea Office Tel: 01268 559000 – 24 hrs 
 

Proprietors: Stan, John & Graham Cribb 
 

“Our Personal Attention to Every Funeral Rite” 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
  
 
 

  
  

 
 

  
   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 
   
  

  
  

  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

S R Carpentry & Building Solutions 

Kitchens and Bathrooms 
Floors and Doors 

All carpentry work undertaken 

35 years' experience 

Free quotations  

call Shaun on 07766 283568/01268 476292 

52 Waldegrave, Basildon, SS16 5EQ 

  Est. 1881 
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Mass Schedule for the Third Sunday of Lent (B) 

 

Saturday 2nd March 
 

5.00pm  St Basil’s  -   Very Reverend Canon Thomas Barrett † 
 

Sunday 3rd March 
 

9.00am  St Therese - Ruth Simon  
10.30am  Holy Trinity - Lenita-Gaitan Iglesias & Lucia Gaitan †  
12.00noon St Basil’s  -  Sr Catherine, Grays   
 

6.00pm  Holy Trinity - People of the Parish 
…………………………………………… 

 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
 

Monday 4th March   - Monday of the Third Week of Lent  
 

St Basil’s  9.30am  - Margaret Leddra †  
 

Tuesday 5th March   - Tuesday of the Third Week of Lent 
 

St Basil’s  9.30am  - Paily Paily † (A) 
Holy Trinity 10.00am  - Requiem Mass for Joan Rutherwood † 
 

Wednesday 6th March  - Wednesday of the Third Week of Lent 
 

St Therese  9.30am  - Jessica Blackburn  
 

Thursday 7th March   - Thursday of the Third Week of Lent 
 

Holy Trinity  9.30am  - Holy Souls † 
 

Friday 8th March   - Friday of the Third Week of Lent 
 

St Therese  9.30am  - Brian & Ann Holt 
 

Saturday 9th March   - Saturday of the Third Week of Lent  
 

Holy Trinity 10.00am  - Michelle Biscoe † 
       First Holy Communion Reconciliation Mass 
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Mass Schedule for the Fourth Sunday of Lent (B) 

 

Saturday 9th March 
 

5.00pm  St Basil’s  -   Kitty Kelleher & Paddy Fitzgerald † (A) 
 

Sunday 10th March  
 

9.00am  St Therese - Krissy Kallarackal † 

10.30am  Holy Trinity - Purita Melanio Sanchez † 
12.00noon St Basil’s  -  People of the Parish   
 

6.00pm  Holy Trinity - Dec’d mbrs of the Nunes Family †  
…………………………………………… 

 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
 

Monday 11th March   - Monday of the Fourth Week of Lent 
 

St Basil’s  9.30am  - Timothy Murphy †  
 

Tuesday 12th March   - Tuesday of the Fourth Week of Lent 
 

St Basil’s  9.30am  - Holy Souls † 
 

Wednesday 13th March  - Wednesday of the Fourth Week of Lent 
 

St Therese  9.30am  - Thomas Mampilly  
 

Thursday 14th March  - Thursday of the Fourth Week of Lent 
 

Holy Trinity  9.30am  - Jolly Kutty Kuruvilla † 
 

Friday 15th March   - Friday of the Fourth Week of Lent 
 

St Therese  9.30am  - Ed de Mel † 
 

Saturday 16th March   - Saturday of the Fourth Week of Lent 
 

Holy Trinity 10.00am  - Margaret Carroll & Rita Sullivan † 
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Mass Schedule for the Fifth Sunday of Lent (B) 

 

Saturday 16th March 
 

5.00pm  St Basil’s  -   George K Paul † (A) 
 

Sunday 17th March 
 

9.00am  St Therese - Mrs & Mr Abraham Kallarackal  
10.30am  Holy Trinity - Dorothy G Fielder †  
12.00noon St Basil’s  -  People of the Parish   
 

6.00pm  Holy Trinity - Aurelio Noronha †  
 

…………………………………………… 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
St Therese – Fridays 8.45-9.15am 

Holy Trinity – Saturdays 9.15-9.45am 
St Basil’s – Saturdays 4.15-4.45pm 

 

…………………………………………… 
 

Pope Francis’ monthly prayer intentions: 
For the month of March the particular intention for our prayer time is: 

We pray that those who risk their lives for the Gospel in various parts of the world 
inflame the Church with their courage and missionary enthusiasm. 

 

…………………………………………… 
 

Safeguarding (Children & Vulnerable Adults) Representative 
Jacinta Buckle – 01268 281732 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please email all items for the newsletter to the Parish Offfice 
by 1pm on the Tuesday before the Sunday of publication  

Holy Trinity & St Therese Hall Booking Enquiries 
The halls at Holy Trinity and St Therese are available for hire 

Please email basildonhalls@brcdt.org 
 

mailto:basildonhalls@brcdt.org

